kleinproducts.com

June 17,2025

To Whom It May Concern: Chris Wilber, Gordon Sjoquist, County of Humboldt,

| hope this message finds you well. | am writing to inform you of a delay in the delivery of your K400SS tank installed on
Coast Counties Peterbilt provided Peterbilt 567 chassis, and to extend our sincerest apologies for the inconvenience this
may cause.

Due to supply chain disruptions, unexpected production delays, and various factors resulting in time loss downstream,
we have encountered an issue that has impacted our ability to meet the original delivery schedule. We understand the
importance of this order arriving to you within your fiscal year timeframe, and we apologize for not meeting our
commitment.

Please know that we are actively working to resolve the delay’s and expedite your truck delivery as quickly as possible .
At this time, we anticipate your order will be ready for shipment by Mid/Late July.

We value your business and appreciate your patience and understanding. If you have any questions or need further
assistance, please don’t hesitate to reach out to me directly on my cell at 903-372-6006 or email

cory.owens@kleinproducts.com.

Thank you again for your continued trust in us.

Best Regards,

Cory Owens

Sales Manager
Klein Products, Inc.
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